
Hello everyone! Hard to believe it is that time of year again but parent teacher conferences are 
just a few weeks away! We will be using the same online program as we did last year for 
scheduling conferences, Power PTC. First you will want to be sure you have an existing 
PowerSchool Parent account. 
  

1. If you need to create a PowerSchool Parent account, you may do so by clicking this 
link,​ ​https://ps1.morton709.org/public/create_multi_student_account.html?​ ​ ​and 
following the instructions. You may call the HS main office to obtain your​ student's 
Access ID and password to complete account set up. 

 
2.   If you already have an existing Parent PowerSchool account and you set up your 

Power PTC account last year, you may go ahead begin scheduling your parent teacher 
conferences by logging in to your Parent PowerSchool account and clicking on this icon

 ​in the upper right corner.  
 

3. If you have a Parent PowerSchool account but do not have a Power PTC account you 
will be sent a separate email with your activation code to create a Power PTC account.  
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